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Transit and Intercity Rail Capital Program Update

The Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency worked with its member
agencies to submit three applications requesting a total of more than $700 million as part of the 2018
Transit and Intercity Rail Capital Program. Grant applications were due on January 12, 2018, and the
California State Transportation Agency was expected to announce project awards by April 30, 2018.

File #: 17-220, Version: 1

LOSSAN Rail Corridor Agency Printed on 2/21/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

